
Submitter: Brenda Carter 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB2004 

I used to do a lot of voter turnout work. The number one reason some people won't 

even register to vote is that they feel their vote won't count. Ranked choice voting will 

ensure that everyone's vote matters. It is not confusing, even grade school children 

can understand the fairness of using it. 

 

Please please let Oregon lead the way into the future, and revolutionize the electoral 

process by passing HB 2004 out of committee.  

 

It at least deserves a spirited public debate! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brenda Carter 

Patriotic voter since 1981 


